
 

 

Enjoy. Embrace. Evolve – We make the difference. 

 

 

 

Welcome back and a happy new year to you all! We hope you all 

had a fabulous Christmas break.  

The children have settled straight back into Nursery life and we 

have been loving learning all about the season Winter with a 

range of exciting activities! 

Our topic this half term is ‘People Who Help Us’- We will be 

learning the different roles and responsibilities of the people who 

help us in our community. 
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Fire Fighter Visit 

On Tuesday 22nd January we will be having 

a special afternoon as Skelmersdale fire 

fighters are coming to visit us! 

If your child does the morning session, we 

ask if you are able to change to the 

afternoon session which starts at 12.30pm. 

Home Learning 

There are many people who help us in and 

out of school. Explore stories and discover 

all the different people who can help us. 

As our topic is about helping others, why 

not help your little one with their phonics 

and number recognition? It’s educational 

and lots of fun too! Check out jolly phonics 

and play lots of number games.  

 

                                           .  

Reminders - Spare Clothes 

Please have a spare change of clothes with 

a few pairs of under ware, and socks- just in 

case! 

Please can you return any spare Nursery 

clothes as we are running very low. 

Thank you 

Welcome 

We would like to say a huge welcome to 

Ethan and Oliveris who have joined our 

Nursery. They are settling in nicely and are 

enjoying exploring their new Nursery 

environment. They are both lovely little 

additions to our Nursery.  
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